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Monica Schultz

From: Michael May
Sent: Friday, September 13, 2013 1:38 PM
To: Paul Ziehler; Monica Schultz
Cc: Dan Devine; Ted Atkinson; John Stibal; Cathleen Probst
Subject: Communication

I like to have a discussion regarding property code maintenance enforcement and time extensions at our next 

Safety & Development recess meeting. This discussion will relate to both residential and commercial properties, 

the desire to obtain compliance more quickly, and ideas on how this may be achieved. 

 

I am sorry I wasn't able to produce a more formal letter.  I was going to write it when I arrived in Dallas this 

morning (off to a wedding in Texas this weekend) but I am finding myself on waiting lists chasing down flights 

at O'Hare due to an emergency landing enroute from Milwaukee to Dallas. 

 

I am copying Ald. Probst as I believe she will be serving as chair on Tuesday in President Lajsic's absence. 

 

Regards, 

~Mike 

 

Michael P. May  
Alderman, District 3  

City of West Allis  

7525 West Greenfield Avenue  

West Allis, WI 53214 

mmay@westalliswi.gov  

Direct: 414-460-6442 


